
Dear Colleague 
The next webinar for doctors and dentists in training will be held on Tuesday 04 th August at 1pm 
 
You will receive an email the week before with the relevant information and the link to join the webinar.  
There are now 2 ways to submit your questions: 
As before you can send an email to heeyh.faq@hee.nhs.uk   
If you would like to submit an anonymous question you can do so on the Form here 
We look forward to receiving your questions via the email address above and to you joining us again on 
the 04th August.  
 
We hope you found the July webinar helpful. It is available on the link here for 180 days post broadcast. 
Attached are the PowerPoint slides which accompanied the webinar on the 07th July, also below is a 
breakdown of the timings for the agenda. 
 

00:00 Start of Webinar (07/07/2020) 
01:20 Introduction BLM, Pride, Agenda (Lizzie Chandra, Leadership Fellow )  
10:30 Wellbeing 
15:40 ARCP  
20:20 Education & Teaching (Rohana Mir, Speciality Registrar in General Surgery) 
21:15 Rotations 
21:40 Dental Update (James Spencer, Dental Dean) 
31:45 Shielding & Non-Patient Facing Trainees (Rosemary Shaw, Leadership Fellow) 
33:20 Revalidation (Jon Cooper, Postgraduate Dean) 
36:15 Questions (Lizzie Chandra, Leadership Fellow ) 
38:00 Close 
 

Many thanks,  
Jon Cooper on behalf of the Trainee Webinar Team 
 
Jon Cooper 
Postgraduate Dean 
 
Health Education England, in the North East & Yorkshire 
University of Leeds | Willow Terrace Road | Leeds | LS2 9JT 
E.  PostgraduateDeansOffice.yh@hee.nhs.uk   
W. www.yorksandhumberdeanery.nhs.uk 
Reception. 0113 887 1688 
 
Stay up to date by following HEE on Facebook and Twitter 
Confidentiality notice 
This is an email from Health Education England. This message and any files transmitted with it are 
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or 
any other action taken in respect of the e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received 
this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply function and then delete 
what you have received. Health Education England accepts no responsibility for any changes made to 
this message after it has been sent by the original author. The views or opinions contained herein do not 
necessarily represent the views of Health Education England. You must ensure that any handling or 
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processing of such data by you is fully compliant with the terms and provisions of the Data Protection 
Act 1998 and Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 


